
Week commencing 31/03/2025 

 

Lunchtime 

Can we ask that if you are providing your child 
with a lunchbox, all grapes are cut up 
ready to eat. This is to reduce the 
choking risk during lunchtime. Also a 
reminder we are a NUT FREE school. 
We have children with a nut allergy  

 

 

 

 

 

 
08.04.2025  Easter Bonnet Parade: 

9:30-10ish 

11.04.2025 Children break up form 
school 

28.04.2025 BUTTERFLIES IS CLOSED  

for children due to the new starter’s 
induction  

29.04.2025 Children to return to  
Butterflies 

Please ensure you have completed the online  
funding form as soon as possible  

Fred time 

 

S-EE-D 

CH-I-CK 

E-GG 

H-O-P 

   

Following the 
success of our 
first term of 

Muddy Monday 
we are going to make it a weekly event. 

If your child attends a Monday please 
send them into Butterflies in layers 

and waterproof clothing for a session 
in the garden. 

Children will be enjoying activities  
related to our topic each week. 

PLEASE bring a pair of shoes to 
change into as Butterflies is becoming 

very muddy during lunchtime. 

We will be holding an Easter bonnetparade for Butterflies. Please create a 
bonnet at home and it can be worn into Butterflies on the morning. Each 
family will be allocated 2 tickets and this will be sent as a form. The pa-
rade will take place 9:30-10:30 in the school hall. Please enter through the 
main reception at this time. If your child does not attend Butterflies on 
Tuesday AM, please bring them to the main reception just before 9:30 



Please ensure that everything is labelled. We are finding more and more cardigans with 
no names on. 

 
We do ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 per week so we can provide end of term parties and 
fun days. Without your contribution we are unable to facilitate days such as our jungle tea party  

and Valentine’s Day  
Please pay the £1 donation via parent pay. We appreciate your support! 

 

 
Home learning  

Over the next two weeks we will be learning all about Easter. Any pieces of art that your child 
has completed at home will also be displayed. We will be asking all children to bring their home 
learning in every Tuesday and Thursday so that they can share with their teachers and friends. 

Jungle Tea Party  

We will be holding a tea party just like Daddy Lions Tea 
Party. Children can come to Butterflies wearing some-
thing relating to animals. This could be a T-shirt, dress 
or a costume but we do ask for NO onesies as toileting 

can be difficult 

Lunchtime Arrangements 

Payments should be made for lunchtimes in advance. We expect the supervision to be booked 
and paid for by the Sunday evening ready for the week ahead. If payment isn’t made we will be 

calling parents to come and collect their child for the 45 minute lunch period. This includes 
lunch bookings.  


